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SUCCESSFUL CLOSE OF INTRACO LIMITED’S TRADETOK 
 

 

Reference is made to the Company’s announcement made on SGXNET dated 24 August 2023. Unless otherwise 

defined, all capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meaning ascribed to them in the 24 August 2023 

announcement. 

 

The board of Directors (the “Board”) of Intraco Limited (the “Company” and its subsidiaries, the 

“Group”) is pleased to announce that the first series of its TradeTok that are denominated in Singapore 

Dollars (“Series 001 S$ TradeTok”) and denominated in United States Dollars (“Series 001 US$ 

TradeTok”) has closed today at 12:00 p.m. (Singapore time) under its secured non-recourse 

multicurrency commercial paper facility programme (whereby such commercial papers are represented 

by digital tokens (“Tokens”)) that is listed on the digital trading platform operated by SDAX (“SDAX 

Secured CP Facility Programme”). 

 

The targeted aggregate amount of US$2.0 million for both Series 001 S$ TradeTok and Series 001 

US$ TradeTok were fully subscribed by accredited investors as at the close today. Amongst the 

subscribers, the Company’s Executive Chairman and two key executive officers had in aggregate 

subscribed for S$0.4 million of Series 001 S$ TradeTok. 

 

The Company will make further announcements as appropriate, if and when there are material 

developments in respect of the SDAX Secured CP Facility Programme, Series 001 S$ TradeTok and 

Series 001 US$ TradeTok. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 

Josephine Toh 

Company Secretary 

30 August 2023 

 

 


